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Our Veteran’s Day Program was a great success!  It took many people working 
together as team for everything to run so smoothly.  Mr. Thompson arranged for a 
delicious meal, and the NJHS students served and provided desserts.  Mrs. Walker 
and Mrs. Smith planned a wonderful program and made sure our elementary 
students were prepared.  I was so proud of everyone for coming together to honor 
our Veterans.  The students wrote letters to give to the Veterans and we still have 
some letters hanging up in the hall outside the music room if you haven’t had a 
chance to read them, you should really come by, our students did a wonderful job!  

  

 

 



We had several elementary students compete in the Academic UIL Contests on 
Friday, November 14th.  They worked hard and represented our school well.  The 
following students placed in these contests: 

2nd grade      Jimena Alvarez      Creative Writing/3rd place 

                   Kylee Thompson     Storytelling/6th place 

3rd grade      Makaylie Goolsby   Ready Writing/5th place 

                                                Storytelling/6th place 

4th grade      Leah Vargas           Ready Writing/1st place 

 

Our 2nd Grade and Kindergarten classes have a WOWW event today.  
Representatives from The Carson County Square House Museum will be here 
presenting their Christmas Trunk Show. 

Class Christmas Parties will be on Thursday, December 18th at 2:30. 

Our Elementary Christmas Program will be held on Friday, December 19th at 10:00. 


